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City extends landfill hours every Saturday until May 31 to support ice 
storm cleanup   

 
Barrie, ON – The City has extended the depot hours at the landfill every Saturday until May 31 to 
support continued ice storm cleanup. Extended hours on Saturdays are 8:30 a.m. to 6:30 p.m. The 
City is also continuing to waive residential brush tipping fees until May 31.  
 
Along with the extended depot hours on Saturdays, the landfill site remains open Tuesday to Friday, 
8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. The City has been experiencing a high volume of traffic at the landfill site, and 
you may experience wait times. Please be patient as we work to manage the increased demand. 
Hours at the landfill’s Household Hazardous Waste Facility are not extended and will remain 8:30 a.m. 
to 3:30 p.m. on Saturdays. 
 
The landfill site is located at 272 Ferndale Drive North.  
 
For more information about the landfill, visit barrie.ca/landfill and for more information on ice storm 
cleanup operations and support, visit barrie.ca/IceStorm.  
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For more information, please contact: 
 
Emily O’Brien 
Communications Advisor  
emily.obrien@barrie.ca 
705-627-0796 
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